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All meetings begin 


at 10 a.m.	








 The Benefits of Breastfeeding,


 April 20





 Breastfeeding in the First Year and Beyond, 


May 18





 Concerns of the Breastfeeding Family,


June 15





 Nutrition and Weaning,


July 13


 


 





Breastfeeding is a simple and natural process, but you may need support and information on the correct positioning of the baby at the breast, working and breastfeeding, avoiding problems, and overcoming any difficulties that may occur.





 Knowing other women who have breastfed their babies can be helpful and reassuring.  Having accurate, up-to-date information is also important.





 Attending La Leche League meetings can help you learn about breastfeeding from other nursing mothers.  At these monthly meetings, mothers share not only their questions and concerns but also the benefits and joys of breastfeeding.  Being in touch with La Leche League can give you the network of support you need.





 Membership in La Leche League is just $40 per year.  Members receive a bimonthly journal called New Beginnings, filled with warm personal stories from breastfeeding parents along with up-to-date research, book reviews, and much more.  To find out about other benefits of membership, call the La Leche League Leader listed below.





 If you have questions, call the following La Leche League Leader:





 Ellen at 324-8099





The meetings take place at different member’s homes. 


Please call Ellen for directions and to confirm the meeting date and time.   324-8099





La Leche League 





Meetings for Pregnant or Nursing Mothers





Babies are always welcome!
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La Leche League 





Meetings for Pregnant or Nursing Mothers





Babies are always welcome!





Summer Music Classes





PLAYING OUTDOORS (Ages 1 to 3-1/2)


Thursdays 9:30-10:15 a.m. on June 15, 22, 29, July 13, 20, 27


First Church, Main Street, Bethlehem


Pay for four classes – attend all six


Cost: $100 / includes materials (Siblings pay $75)


Minimum class size: 6 children





CYCLE OF SEASONS: SUMMER (Ages 3 to 5)


Thursdays 10:30-11:15 a.m. on June 15, 22, 29, July 13, 20, 27


First Church, Main Street, Bethlehem


Pay for four classes – attend all six


Cost: $100 / includes materials (Siblings pay $75)


Minimum class size: 6 children





INTRODUCTION TO KEYBOARD (Ages 5 to 7)


Monday through Friday 9:30-10:30 a.m. �August 14-18�Whistling Hawk Studio, 237 Wood Creek Road, Bethlehem�Cost: $125 / includes materials (Siblings pay $100)





Registration Deadline: June 1





Taught by Nancy McMillan, M.A.


Certified Musikgarten Instructor


203-266-5229                                                                  nlmcm@yahoo.com





Come for the fun! Stay for the Education!


� HYPERLINK "http://www.whistlinghawkstudio.com" ��www.whistlinghawkstudio.com�








